
 
3 September 2018 
 
Dr Meera Kulkarni, 
 
Thank you very much for conducting FDP for our management faculty, on 1st 
September, 2018. 
 
We appreciate your contribution in energizing and motivating our faculty to use cases in 
the class. They are more confident now and your tips will be helpful to all of us  
 
Looking forward to many such activities in future, also. 
 
Thanks and Regards, 
 
 
-- 
Dr Shubhada.Mohan.Kulkarni 
Institute of Management & Research,Jalgaon 
9423973141 
 


